
 
 

  

 
 
August 26, 2025 
 

Announcement - New Dates 
 
Synchronized skating events require a high level of organization to meet the needs of athletes, coaches, officials, 
and supporters who dedicate so much time and effort to the sport. Schedules are set with great care to provide 
clarity for travelling teams and the broader synchro community. Still, from time to time, unexpected 
circumstances arise that make changes unavoidable. This season, two events have been affected, and because 
the adjustments were confirmed together, we are sharing them in a single announcement. 
 
2026 Mountain Regional Synchronized Skating Championships  
 
Please be advised that the date for the 2026 Mountain Regional Synchronized Skating Championships, being 
held in Spruce Grove at Heavy Metal Place has been changed from January 16-18 to January 30 – February 1, 
2026. This change of date is due to the facility not being available for January 16-18.   
 
2026 Ice Fest Invitational 
 
Please be advised that the date for the 2026 Ice Fest Invitational, being held in Carstairs has been changed from 
March 7 to March 14, 2026. This change of date is due to the change of date for Skate Canada Cup, so that we 
do not overlap with the national synchronized skating event.  
 
We recognize the significant effort that goes into preparing and supporting synchronized skating teams, and we 
deeply value the dedication of all who make these events possible. While changes are never ideal, your 
understanding and flexibility help ensure that the synchronized skating community continues to thrive. Thank 
you for your ongoing support and for all that you do to keep our sport strong and growing. 
 
We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause and thank you in advance for your understanding and 
support.  
 
Questions: email events@skateabnwtnun.ca  
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